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CLYDE TOWNSHIP PARK & RECREATION
June 13, 2022

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. There were three members present. Sherry Beiser
Walter, Karen Gerspach and Board Member Jessica Compton. Absent Kay Wolfe, Sandy
O’Neil, and Cindy Duncan.

Minutes from the May meeting weren’t reviewed because the minutes we had were the
wrong month. Chairperson said she takes responsibility for that, she must have grabbed the
wrong ones.

Correspondence: None.

Public Comments: None.

Additions to Agenda: Noe

Old Business:

A.
B.

Trash cans have been ordered for Bill Bearss Park. No time frame.
Spinner has been ordered. Been playing phone tag with their finance department on
how the billing will work.

C. Picnic tables for Jake Simpson Wilderness Park will be delivered on June 20
D.
E. Chairperson Beiser gave the soccer until the end of the month to remove the old

Still working on fixing the sign at Bill Bearss Park.

soccer nets, she also mentioned to them about the trash left behind and if its not taken

care of we will have to start charging.
The old lawnmower sold. We need to find out if the money is going back into our

account.

New Business:

A.
B.

C.

Fire Fighters Park needs a new picnic table.
DPW gave Sherry a price to tear down the dugouts at Bill Bearss Park. It was decided
to hold off at this time.
The committee reviewed the expenditure sheet and had questions:
> It shows a lot of maintenance supplies, and we have no idea what they’re for.
» Lots of money is coming out of our budget for disc golf, but the money for the
signs that were sold isn’t showing up in our budget.
Money was taken out for flags we never approved or weren’t even asked
about.
Would like to know when money from our budget is being spent.
Have we received the money for the lawn repair?
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Sherry talked to Stacey prior to the meeting about some concerns she had and was
told the maintenance supplies in questioned were for disc golf and the board needs to
create an account under parks for disc golf supplies. Kathleen needs to let Stacey
know about the flags and if it needs to be fixed and they haven’t received the money

from the lawn repair yet.

D. Next meeting is at the Township Hall.

Sherry made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Karen. Meeting adjourned at 7:47. p.m.



